
Montague Center
Complete Streets Project

Community Input Session

6:00-7:30 PM, Thursday, September 5, 2024 via Zoom

The Town of Montague is exploring possible roadway improvements
in Montague Center to slow down vehicular traffic speeds; and to
provide safe pedestrian crossings and bicycle connections. Please
join us to review existing conditions to Main/North/Center Streets,
explore possible design concepts, and to provide community
feedback to help guide this project. All are welcome! 

For more info and zoom login, click on the link or use the QR code:
https://tinyurl.com/3dt85zre

For questions/comments, contact Maureen Pollock, Town Planner
at mpollock@montague-ma.gov or (413) 863-3200 x 112


